

21/04/2021

Mr Gerard Hayes Secretary Health Services Union NSW/ACT/Qld AUSTRALIA SQUARE NSW 1215

Email: secretary@hsu.asn.au

Dear Mr Hayes,

I am writing to advise you of a proposed change to the shift start time within the HSA team to commence on May 17<sup>th</sup> 2021.

It involves changing the shift start time from 1200 to 1430. It remains an eight hour shift.

This proposed change was put to a meeting of the majority of HSAs on April 14<sup>th</sup> 2021 and was unanimously agreed on by all HSAs in attendance. The change is to provide great roster stability for the team.

I welcome any comments you may have in regard to this decision by the 28th April 2021

Should you like to discuss the matter further, please contact me on 6562 0285.

Yours sincerely

Felicity Wardle

**Acting Executive Officer Kempsey District Hospital** 

Cc: Michael Kearns - Michael Kearns@hsu.asn.au